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McClue, Jonathan

From: MIKE.JACKSON@london-fire.gov.uk

Sent: 01 September 2017 10:53

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: 100 Avenue Road, NW3 3HF.

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

 

Dear Mr McClue 

 

The plans we have been consulted on are to amend a planning application and the London Fire Brigade is unable 

make any comments at this stage.  

The London Fire Brigade will need to be consulted under the statutory Building Regulations procedure and it is at this 

stage only that we will make official comments on the development. 

 

Regards 

 

Mike Jackson 

Fire Safety (Camden Team) 

156, Harrow Road 

London  

W2 6NL  

T : 0208 555 1200 Ex 34320 

M:07810850679 

mailto mike.jackson@london-fire.gov.uk  

 

 

Email disclaimer 

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials.  

Please read the full email disclaimer notice at london-fire.gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer  

 

For fire safety advice please go to london-fire.gov.uk/YourSafety  

 

 

 


